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For individuals working in Local Addictions Authorities, Core Service 
Agencies, and Local Behavioral Health Authorities who are new to the 
Public Behavioral Health System (PBHS), the Behavioral Health 
Administration (BHA) and Systems Evaluation Center at the University of 
Maryland (SEC), in conjunction with Beacon Health Options (BHO), will 
conduct a series of webinars to offer assistance in “Navigating the 
Outcomes Measurement System (OMS) Datamart”.  The first webinar will 
be held on Tuesday, May 23 at 10:00 AM.  The webinar will be repeated for 
those unable to attend the first session on Tuesday, May 30 at 1:00 PM. 

 
This is the second in a series of OMS webinars that will be continued 

in the coming months.  The first in this series of webinars, “How to 
Administer the OMS Interview”, was held earlier this year and targeted to 
service providers.  Additional webinars that will assist administrators in 
using OMS data are being planned for the near future.  We look forward to 
your participation in the upcoming OMS webinars. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


